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Sent from my iPad 
Gary Royal, 
372 Elk Run Road, 
PO Box 6000, 
Dillon,Co,80435, 
970-668-0809. 
I strongly oppose the proposed location of the gravel pit. As a home owner in the Elk Run Subdivision, I fear their
operation will negatively impact our already fragile well situation.  
Highway 9 has already seen a huge rise in traffic volume, and feel sure that an addition of slower moving vehicles will
create a situation of people attempting to pass the trucks hauling materials which in turn is going to lead to more
accidents and probably loss of life.  
Our area has long been an area frequented by wildlife , I fail to see how a mining pit is not going to impact the wildlife
corridor.  
The beauty of the lower blue is also going to be compromised by the development of a gravel pit.  
I’m not a fisherman , but understand that the lower blue is a prime fishing location, the gravel pit will no doubt have a
negative impact on the pristine waters of the lower blue.  
In summary I see absolutely no positives in using this location for a gravel pit. 
Just DONT do it !  
Gary Royal.


